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 “Believe in yourself, learn together, persevere and succeed” 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
Please note that the closing date for parent 

governor nominations is Monday 28th January 
9.30am. Nomination forms should be placed in the 

ballot box in the school office 
reception area. 

Attendance 
Attendance week commencing 07/01/19 - 94.34%  

100% 4F & 5H 

History Project - Year 5 
Year 5 will have a talk next week about St 

Paul’s Church on Barley Lane by the Rev Janet 
Buchan. This will give them a greater under-

standing when  they visit the church next 
month. 

 

Reminders for Nursery 
Please remember to send your child's reading folder 
to school on their reading day. On their reading day, 
they may also bring in an object or picture to share 
with the class for 'Show and Tell' time. They will be 
guided to talk about what they have brought in. Show 
and Tell sessions encourage communication and      
language skills.  

 
Miss Din and Mrs Mander 

Digital Parenting Magazine 
Most parents have received their digital       
Parenting Magazine this week. Please take the 
time to read through it; it has some very      
valuable information on topics such as social 
media, parental controls and filters and a 
better digital life balance. Parentzone will be 
sending us more shortly, so if you do not     
receive your copy this week 
you should shortly. 

 

Next Week’s Assembly Theme :      

Integrity 

Languages Project 
Chadwell Heath Academy will be joining us 

with some of their students next week to work 
with our children during language lessons. 
They will be participating in German and 

French lessons   together, which should be   
mutually beneficial! We will  keep you          

updated on their progress! 

SATS Information - Year 2 
There will be a meeting for parents of children in Year 

2 on Tuesday 29th January 2019 at 3pm for              
information about end of KS1 SATS arrangements. 

 


